
 

 

 

 

From the Mayor… 
Our theme “Giving back to Cannonville was evident this past month as plans came together for the 
holiday activities:  There was a dynamic, forward-looking planning committee thinking of everything 
needed.  There was a couple who designed and fabricated the large signs and the 35’ Christmas tree.  
There were creative people pulling Mrs. Santa Claus’ kitchen together, fixing the fire circle, providing 
firewood, and decorating the stage.  There were helpful people in Mrs. Claus’ kitchen serving and being 
festive during the whole night. There was a generous couple that donated the yummy hot chocolate and 
serving cups.  There was Santa’s team motoring the firetruck around town, safely delivering Santa and 
Buddy, the Elf right on time.  There was a guy from Arizona that built the “Scone Cooker.”  There were 
volunteers from CA to cook the scones.  There was a dedicated woman heading up “all things donation,” 
coordinating the drop off points of goods and money, and ensuring that the town’s donations get to 
needy people this season.   There were youth risking life and limb climbing on the roof to put up lights 
and bows.  There was a young man remembering his Christmas experiences in early Cannonville, as did 
his story-telling father.  There were folks making the town lobby “merry and bright.”  Then there was all 
of you braving the cold and making everything cheery and bright.  Thanks  
 
Twenty-Five people attended the town’s first movie night last Friday.  Thanks to Ruby’s for the setup.  A 
good time was had by all. 

Remember no household garbage in the firehouse dumpster.  It has been approved for the next six 
months.  Please continue to use it. 

Several people attended the first zoning redo meeting.  Thanks to Erik McDonald and the Planning 
Commission for heading that up.  A second meeting will be held the 11th of December. 

Kimball & Roberts did the 2024-25 audit on the town this past week.  Great progress has been made to 
be fully compliant; lot of little rules for such a small rural town. 

Plan to decorate your front door for the holidays.  Contest runs from Dec 1st  thru the 12th.  Please 
fill out the application form and drop it into the water bill payment box. 
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From the Town Council…. 

Happy Holidays 

https://www.twinkleteaches.com/2017/12/12-winter-and-christmas-door-decor-ideas.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

